Apr. lath, 1908.

¥r, Chas. W, 8Btager,
Nutley, ¥.J.

Dear Sir:-

I am directed by the Board of Rduocation to acknowledge
the receipt of your recent ecommunication and to advise vou that the
matter concerning whieh you write was done by advice of counsel,
and the RBoard belisves that it is Juﬁtified in deolng whatever has
thus far been done.

The ground that s now being filled in is being done
under agreement.

Very truly yours,

Becretary pro tem,





